
  Amano product discontinuation, EX-9000
599  Frank Mateo  Fri, Oct 8, 2021  Time Clocks   0  1968 

Dear Valued Reseller,

 

This email is to inform you effective immediately the EX-9000 series will be discontinued. The
discontinuation of the EX-9000 series is due to component obsolescence without replacement.

 

Amano will continue to service and repair the EX-9000 series as well as supply service parts as long as
parts are available. 

 

As you know we have several replacement options available for the EX-9000. We have EX-3500 and
the BX-1500 / 1600 available. We also have limited inventory of the BX-6000 series, please check
availability before you order.

 

Inventory on the EX-9000 is depleted however we do still have inventory on the EX-9500. Supplies are
limited.

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your continued support.

 

Please contact us with any questions.

 

Best regards,

Online URL: http://tkb.amano.com/article.php?id=599
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